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The Cold Spring Outdoor
Classroom is making its
way through the
preconstruction process.
We have received
approval from the school
board and the order has
been submitted to the
manufacturer. The next
steps are to secure
permits and move
forward in the site
construction process. We
are currently targeting a
March start to installation. 

Cold Spring Students had an
enriching experience with our
ROAR-A-THON and the fun run
was a blast! Thank you so
much for all of the support.
The link is still open if you’d like
to donate to this Volunteer,
Staff, and Student led event!
We thank you for making it a
success! 

We are looking for people
interested in becoming a
committee Co-chair and
shadowing current Co-chairs
to learn how to take over in the
next year or so. If you are
interested please email us at
coldspringhsa@gmail.com
and join our Facebook Group!
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Roar-A-Thon Fun!

Are you interested in
running a Committee? 

Free Event!

The Book Fair Kickoff and Book
lovers ball was awesome!
Thank you to everyone who
came, especially Jake the
Jaguar! The money raised
from the book fair goes to the
library. 

Book Fair


